From: FSnyders

Sent: Monday, March 6, 2017 10:31 AM To: Hopkins, Anna <ahopkins@london.ca>

Subject: Shift and Electoral Reform

Good Morning Ms Hopkins,

Ms Hopkins, I trust you have asked this difficult questions, before the program has been approved.

Electoral Reform

While I am currently supportive of the current process, I am not opposed to hearing why a different process make more sense. The one area I am not willing to waver on is that electoral reform should be a referendum item. I do not believe elected politicians who as far as I remember never even broached the possibility of changing the electoral process as part of the last election have the right to change the process. To me this is like part of the constitution and I don't want to waive my right to vote on this matter.

Thank you for accepting my input.

Frank

Frank Snyders